
PERSPECTIVES - NOVEMBER 2020 
 

 
 
 

A Happy Thanksgiving to all!  Fall is in full bloom and the leaves are covering our 
driveways and lawns.  The acorns are also abundant as we hear their crunch under 
our tires.  I miss the smell of burning leaves that was part of my childhood 
memories.  It is now time to decorate our home with fall decorations and then into 
the Holiday season.    
 
A gentle reminder to have our furnaces, woodstoves and fireplaces checked out by 
professionals before using them this winter.  Don’t want any surprises when we 
fire them up for the first time. 
 
Also, if you haven’t gotten your flu shot yet, make sure you do that soon!  You 
might also inquire about the pneumonia shot and the new shingles vaccine.   
 
SAVE THE DATE 
AARP is having another fundraiser on Thursday, November 19th from 4 to 8pm at 
Graze.  It was a success in September with $250 received for charity fund drive.  
For reservations and take out, please call 540-854-4800. 
 

 
 
NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS – Pam Archer  
Many Happy Returns to the following members with November birthdays:  Mary 
Jane Atwater, Marilyn Buttimer, Stephen Cakouros, Berry Dunbar, Mari Eder, 
Mary Gray, Roland Hamilton, Dolores Johansmeyer, Joan Litschert, Cynthia 
Pedersen, Peggy Powell, Joe Sauro, Kenneth Tillman, Ann Walker, Elizabeth 
Wiley, Mary Kay Wilks, Ellen Wilson 



GET WELL & SYMPATHNY - Vi Liberti 
If you know of someone who is ill or has lost a loved one, please call Vi Liberti at 
972-1272 and she will get a card off to them. 
 
 
DUES – DUES - DUES 
Again, we thank all those members that have paid their dues for 2020.  We are 
having a meeting after the Fund Raiser to send out the letter with the charity 
checks.  We will let you know who the letters went to and how much.  We are so 
thankful that we are still able to do this in spite of the Pandemic.   
 
 
BOARD ELECTIONS – Carolyn Durphy 
I have contacted the 3 other officers and the 5 Board of Directors.  Joe McEuen 
(Treasurer) and Paul Conrad (Vice President) have agreed to stay on for their 2nd 
year.  Robin Chewening Secretary has resigned.  Greg Stoner, Al Rico, Judy 
Schrage and Karen Kovarik have all agreed to fill out their terms.  Pierre Payette 
has fulfilled the 3 years of his term, so that position is open. We will need a new 
secretary and a new Director.   The Board of Director position is for 3 years.  
Secretary would be for 1 year.  Please let me know if you would be able to fill one 
of these positions. 
 
 
VOTE ON TUESDAY!!!  
It is almost here and so important that we make ourselves heard.  If you need a ride 
to the polls, please let me know (Carolyn Durphy – 972-3306). I will make sure 
that you get there.  Also, there is curbside voting at all the polls.  Have a Happy 
Tuesday and make your vote count. 
 
And in conclusion, if there is anything you would like to see included in our 
newsletter please send me an email at:  dolph1nlvr@msn.com. 
 

 


